
 

 

INTREPID MINES LIMITED 
 

LETTER TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

BRISBANE 22 May 2013, Intrepid Mines Limited (ASX;TSX: IAU) advises that it has issued a letter to 

shareholders responding to the latest claims by Quantum Pacific, made during a media conference held 

on Monday 20 May, 2013.  

A copy of the letter can be viewed at the Company’s website at www.intrepidmines.com.  

 

 
 
 

 
 

For further information please contact: 

Brad Gordon, Chief Executive Officer, Brisbane, Australia 

�:+61 7 3007 8011   �: bgordon@intrepidmines.com +61 400 036 636 
 

Greg Taylor, Toronto, Canada 

�: +905 337 7673 �:  gtaylor@intrepidmines.com  +416 605 5120 

 


